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DECR chairman meets with hierarchs of the Patriarchal
Exarchate of South-East Asia

DECR Communication Service, 28/11/2024 

 On 28th November 2024, in St. Nicholas Cathedral in Bangkok, Thailand, Metropolitan Anthony of
Volokolamsk, chairman of the Department for External Church Relations of the Moscow Patriarchate,
had in a working meeting with the hierarchs who serve in the Patriarchal Exarchate of South-East Asia. 

 Taking part in the meeting were Metropolitan Sergiy of Singapore and South-East Asia, Patriarchal
Exarch of South-East Asia; Metropolitan Pavel of Manila and Hanoi; Archbishop Theophan of Korea;
and Bishop Pitirim of Jakarta. 

 Discussed during the meeting were various issues pertaining to the activities of the Moscow
Patriarchate in Asia, as well as prospects of promoting different aspects of church life in the region. 



 Later that day, at the invitation of Metropolitan Sergiy, the DECR chairman attended a regular session
of the Synod of the Patriarchal Exarchate of South-East Asia as a guest of honour. 

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/92566/
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